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STUDENT SERVICES

UPCOMIN'

University Loans
October 1990

Interviews for University of New Brunswick student loans (not
Canada student loans) will be conducted at the Awards Office,
Room 112, Alumni Memorial Building, Tuesday, October 9 -
Friday October 19, 1990. Please call to make an appointment with
the Financial Advisor (453-4796)

Due to the high demands normally placed on the University Loan
Funds during second term, and the restricted amount of funding
available, only a limited number of loans will be granted for the
fall term.

Should you urgently require a university loan first term, apply at
the Awards Office before Friday October 19, 1990. Applications
will not be accepted after October 19, 1990.

Please note: Students are not considered for university loans
until they have successfully completed on term at UNB

The McEuen Undergraduate Scholarship for study in
Scotland 1991-92, University of St. Andrews

The McEuen Scholarship is awarded annually in memory of Dr.
Charles Stuart McEuen to a Canadian student resident in Canada
who is of Scottish ancestry, or is the son or daughter of an
alumnus of the University of St. Andrews.

The Scholarship is tenable for a three-year course of studies
toward the ordinary degree of a four-year course toward an honours
degree. It is renewable from year to year on the basis of
satisfactory performance, and covers all tuition fees and residence
costs and a stipend for basic expenses.

Applicants must not be more than 21 years of age and must be
attending university in Canada or be qualified for admission into a
university in Canada. The winner is chosen on the basis of
outstanding academic achievement and leadership potential.

For conditions and application form or other information, contact
the UNB Undergraduate Awards Office, or write to the McEuen
Scholarship Foundation, Inc., Suite 1000, 60 Queen Street,
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5Y7

Deadline for applications is 31 January, 1991.

Canada employment centre on campus
The following employers are recruiting students for summer
employment now. Please not the deadline. Drop into our office -
Security Building Room 3 for further details.

Employer Deadline

1. Dow Chemical October 14,1990

2. Petro-Canada October 16, 1990
3. Procter and Gamble (work term) October 16, 1990
4. Irving Oil Refiner (work term) October 16, 1990

5. Amoco Petroleum October 19, 1990
6. Park Interpreter October 19, 1990
7. House of Commons November 7, 1990
8. Nation Defence - research November 15, 1990

CAMPUS MINISTRY

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089
Alumni Memorial Building Room 3

Coffee, Cookies & Fellowship: Every Friday aftemoon 2:00 -
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have
some cookies and talk about what's important. Monte Peters'
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House, 2:30 p.m. Oct. 12, "Adam’s
World;" Oct. 19, "Goddes Remembered.” All Welcome.
Spaghetti Suppers: Every Friday 5:00 p.m. Monte Peters'
Residence, 2 Bridges House. All Welcome.
mmm&mniﬂmnm. Meets every Wednesday
evening at 7:30 p.m. Tartan Lounge in Alumni Memorial
Building. Oct. 10 "Living Christianly in the World," (personal
experiences with earthkeeping) with Toon Pronk and Jan Smith.
Oct. 17, "Listening the Gospel" with Prof Alan Sears; Oct. 4,
"Native Spirituality.”.
i i . Contemplating marriage? UNB
Campus Ministry is planning another one-day *workshop" on
marriage jon to be held on Satirday November 24. Call
Campus Ministry Office for more information.

Those wishing transportation to the First

Wesleyan Church. .
WuleymChmch(ondwm—Camda)maybwdtheTmum
wtsidgtheSl}BonSmdny mornings at 9:30 a.m.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Monday-Friday, 11:30 and

4:30; Sat. 7:00 p.m; Sunday Masses 11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.
Anglican Eucharist. S

unday 11:00 a.m., Wednesday and Thursday,

Number juggler to give Priestman Lecture:

A Bell Labs scientist, Ronald Graham, will deliver the Bryan Priestman Lectures on the Fredericton Campus of the
University of New Brunswick in Fredericton, Oct. 17-19

On Wednesday, Oct. 17, Dr. Graham will address the limitations of computers in coping with real-world problems in his
lecture, Computers and Mathematics: Coping with Finiteness.

On Thursday, Oct. 18, Dr. Graham will tackle The Shortest Network problem--the kind of problem that travelling
salespeople and telephone companies face when trying to determine the shortest possible route among a number of
locations.

The public is cordially invited to hear this versatile scientist talk in layperson's terms on these subjects and to meet him
at the receptions which follow. Both lectures begi.: at 8 pm in the MacLaggan Hall Auditorium (Room 105).

On Friday, Oct. 19, Dr. Graham will give a more specialized lecture on Quasi-random Graphs at 3 pm in Room 102 of
Tilley Hall. This talk is also open to the public, but some previous knowledge of the subject area would be beneficial to
appreciate the discussion.

Dr. Graham is adjunct director of the research and information services division of AT&T Laboratories and a university
professor of mathematical sciences at Rutgers University in New Jersey. He has contributed significantly to the
development of mathematical techniques and theorems and the application of high powered math to computer science. In
addition to his dexterity with numbers, he is an ace trampolinist and juggler.

Innovaticn, high tech headline UNB lecture

High tech and new ideas are the key in;mdimuinaspec’ulpublicleanmlobeptuenwdbyd\eUniveuityofNew
Brunswick' engineering and business communities Friday, Oct. 26. American authority in technology management, Dr.
Mariann Jelinek will lecture on Managing High Technology: The Innovation Marathon.

The talk will be based on her recent book on innovation success strategies, including those used by major US
electronics companies such as Intel, Motorola an Hewlett Packard. Dr. Jelinek is the Richard C. Kramer Professor of
Business Administration at the Graduate School of Business administration, College of William and Mary, in
Williamsburg, Va.

The lecture is scheduled for 4:30 pm in Room C11 of UNB's engineering building, Head Hall. It is geared to the interest
of technological entreprencurs, business people, investors, engineering and business educators, government facilitators
and policy makers. The lecture is being sponsored by the university's Centre for International Marketing and the J.
Herbert Smith ACOA Chair in Technology Management. Light refreshments will be served.

High school reorganization subject of UNB symposium

T ent reorganization in the province's high schools will be the subject of a public symposium at the University of
New Birunswick in Fredericton on Saturday, Oct. 20.

Th symposium, organized by UNB's Fredericton Senate, begins at 9 am in the MacLaggan Hall Auditorium and is open
to all interested members of the university community and general public.

Michael Nowlan, assistant director of the program development and implementation branch with the New Brunswick
Department of Education, will start off the program with a talk o nth rationale for high school reorganization and features
of its implementation. A panel discussion by teachers and university representatives will follow.

The discussion and information generated at the symposium will help university administrators andacademics prepare to
receive students coming out of the new semestered system. The university will be monitoring the impact of the high
lchoollefmplnwhidisbdn.implememedoverﬁveyeanmindudumdachmguunnduaimin instructional
hours from 150 1o 120 for each credit and the possibility of long breaks between sequential courses in semestered schools.

R.B. Bennett subject of 1990 MacNutt Memorial lecture

The eleventh annual W. Stewart MacNutt Memorial Lecture will be given on the Fredericton campus of The University of
New Brunswick on Tuesday, October 30, at 8 pm in Room 102 of Tilley Hall.

The lecture and the reception that follows are open to the public and free of charge.

Entitled Out of Albert country: R.B. Bennett Revisited, the lecture by Peter B. Waite, professor emeritus of history at
Dallw:icUnivu:ity.willmpwlookbeymdBm’lmuahwyet.poliﬁcimmdmunn.nduunhethe
kind of person he was, the women in his life, and his Methodist ethic.

Richard B. Bennett, a native of Hopewell Cape, NB was prime minister of Canada from 1930 1o 1935.

Proust to be subject of second InterARTS lecture at UNB

Anthonyl’n.h,apmfumofl’mch.willgivctbeucondinlhilfall'lInerRB:eﬁuofﬁeewblicleaumnnhe
UnimityofNemewick'nFndeﬁdonm“m:dny,Oﬁ.ZS.u?:SOpmhRdeﬁlkyHlﬂ.

In a presentation entitled Sorting Proust’s Manuscripts, Dr. Pugh will talk about his work arranging Proust's works in
chronological sequence. Dr.h;hwmmedmhh;ohhedﬂhngemedwmemwchubymawﬁdwiehh
lochnotic.mduhowhovhilvu‘khuthmnli;blonPmn’:mworkin'methodlmdondnuﬂysuguofhe
composition of A la Recherche du temps perdu.

OnemmlntetARTSlecmleillbemmladduﬁn;thcfnﬂlum.mdm.ddiﬁondﬂneemphmedfordc;pﬁng.

The InterARTS lecture series is intended as a forum in which professors in any of the 12 departments of the faculty of arns
nUNBinF:edetimuninuoduceeolluguu,mnduumdhe.enenlpubliclolhcirmrdlmdotbend\ohdywak.

STU Alumni reunion 1990
St. Thomas University's 1990 Alumni Reunion is set for the weekend of October 26 to 28 in Fredericton. Highlighting
reunion events will be a reception of Friday evening at 9:00 pm in honor of Hazel Lahey, recently retired Dean 0 Women;
and a dinner on Saturday at 7:30 pm to welcome Dr. Daniel O'Brien, new president of the university. The annual alumni
ball, featuring The Thomists, will follow the dinner. All reunion events will be held in the Dining Hall, administration
building; and all St. Thomas Alumni are cordially invited to attend. Details on the reunion are available at the Alumni

office: 452-0532.

Comedy about safer sex returns to campus!

Fonhsnoondywmh;.the&.’nwmuvnivmhyhndMknnnym'mptuunin;dnfmmymdfutpwed
"It's Your Lifel - A Light Look at Safer Sex-".

'l'hetaipt.mhahedforpmduﬂionbylhemAIDSAwMngmnhnyur.delhwithlhcilmedAIDS
from a prevention point of view. Designed around everyday experiences with a comic twist, the energetic cast of six
university students find themselves in a hilarious string of situstion.s From a bizarre TV game show featuring the always
blatant Biff Howdy, to the world of avenging cherubes, this play gets the message across while putting a smile on your
face.

So come out for an hour of hood clean fun at. . .

The Marshall D'Avary Theatre, UNB Campus:

Tuesday, Oct. 16, 7:00 pm

Thursday, Oct 18, 3:00 pm and 7:00 pm

One show only at UNBSJ Theatre: Tuesday, Oct, 23, 7:00 pm

Admission is sponsored by the UNB AIDS Awareness Program.

The University of NB's faculty of education Interdisciplinary studies and the facuity of Nursing
presents:

'mmdmﬁmm-mwwwmmmumwﬁnhmww
CrimplulyMMMmﬁmmMmMythmm;uwwﬁmwd
portraits of people with AIDS. He reflects on the question of the stereotype and reclaims the portrait of the PWA for the
community of gay men affected with the epidemic. At the centre of Crimp's argument is the question of gay male sexuality
as it is threatened, once again, by pathologizing discourse.

It will be held Wednesday, October 17, 8:00 pm at Marshall D'Avary Hall Room 143, Dougald Blue Auditorium.

lneoopentionmww.a;wdmmkdm&mnMaunnoﬁmmeemny
handicapped an opportunity to participate in a physical activity program. The specific skills and athletic activities to be
MWhMMMIMMwMM'mMMMMMbM These
UNB Physical Education students are trained 1o teach a wide variety of skills. There are some things that can be offered in
Mmummhﬁwdm»ﬂeﬁuaﬂnﬂwnmwM-Nov.23.6-l|n.n|thNBLB
gym. Contact Ginette Cyr at 459-3999.

Guy Few opeas Creative Arts Series with concert accordionist Joseph Petric.

When pianist and trumpeter Guy Few performed in Halifax last January, listeners "rose 10 their feet with a will and
wamodtheirpdm:vilhwﬂdapﬂlmfalbhiﬂhﬂdisyhydfuﬂ-dusmidamﬂp.muﬁmymdvimuhy'
(Chronicle-Herald)

Guy Few retums 1o the region with intemationally acclaimed master accordionist Joseph Petric. They perform Sunday,
October 14th, at 8:00 pm in Memorial Hall, INB, 1o open the 1990-91 UNB/STU Creative Arts Series. This is the first of
nine appearances on their Debut Atlantic our through the region. Single and subscription tickets are available at the door.

. 12:30 p.m. Old Arts Chapel




